



Friday, Dec. 6, 2024

Thank you for your continued interest in the Lee County Material Recycling Facility (MRF) Project. We are committed to transparency and community involvement and will provide updates via email as our project progresses. Additionally, the landing page for the MRF will remain active throughout the project; as a reminder, it can be accessed at *leegov.com/solidwaste/mrf*.

Please remember that any concerned resident can send their contact information to solidwaste@leegov.com to receive updates specific to the MRF project, or they can opt-in to all Lee County communication at leegov.com/resources/newsletters.

Residents can explore these project updates on the **MRF landing page**:

- We added a color drawing showing the conceptual building elevations
- Under the Additional Resources, we updated the Overview Schedule to reflect anticipated solicitation timing for the Design Criteria Packages
- We posted the October 2024 Army Corps of Engineers submission for Section 404 approvals to the Additional Resources section
- Under the Frequently Asked Questions, we updated the list of Anticipated Regulatory Submittals to reflect the October 2024 submission

Connect with Lee County Government on social media!









For more information on everything happening in Lee County Government, sign up for our newsletters at www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters.

Lee County Government | P.O. Box 398 | Fort Myers, FL 33902 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

